
 
 
 

Distance Learning Practitioner’s Meeting 
 

When: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 from 12:30pm-2:30pm 
 
Where:  Maple Hill High School 
  1216 Maple Hill Road 

Castleton-on-Hudson, New York 12033 
 
Who:   Distance Learning Teachers, Teaching Assistants, Teacher Aides 
 
What:  Face-to-Face Professional Development event  
 
Purpose: This event is the second of two (2) meetings of DL practitioners 

held each school year.  Participants will have the opportunity to 
meet other DL practitioners and to share experiences, questions, 
and concerns in a round table format.  

 
To register: Please RSVP if you plan to participate in this event by emailing 

Abby Fischer (abby.fischer@neric.org)  
 
 
 

 


